AGM Report- Hampshire Cross Country Championships 2018

For those who attended the Executive Meeting in January, this report is substantially the same. We had a successful Championships with good entry numbers. Despite some heavy rainfall prior to the day, the course held up well, with only minor changes to a particularly muddy section.

I thanked as always Colin Goater, Jon Osman, Malcolm Price and Richard Dean for their work before, on and after the competition. Fairthorne Manor seem happy for us to return in 2019, and Jon is already thinking of a new course to take into account the loss of the former Golf Course section.

Richard's report will show that we covered our costs again, despite some increases in charges, so I am pleased.

Hampshire's Technical officials were again outstanding and the volunteer marshals from Eastleigh RC must be thanked for their excellent work again.

Pam Rogers